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District 7 
 
We still have most of our meetings occurring via zoom; however, there are few meetings in person and a couple hybrid 
meetings that are both via zoom and in person.  So very grateful to have the technology to continue meeting when and 
where it is not possible to meet in person!   
 
We will continue to hold our district meetings via zoom through at least the end of the year.  This will also include our 
district service workshop, which is scheduled for Saturday, November 2nd. 
 
The Thursday Night Southside Step Study will hold their anniversary meeting in conjunction with AA and Al-Anon via 
zoom on Thursday, October 15.  They will have speakers from Alateen, Al-Anon and AA.  Check out our district 
website under the events tab for more information:  www.al-anondesmoines.org/events 
 
Samantha M. 
 
 


